Presentation of Exchange Programs Took Place in SPbPU

A presentation of exchange programs took place on February 25 in the Resource
Center for International Activity, Peter the Great St. Petersburg Polytechnic
University.

Employees of the International Academic Mobility Department told the students
about exchange options and about the main stages of application. The head of the
International Academic Mobility Department N. A. Stolyarova covered the possible
ways of financing education abroad, mentioned financial support in the context of
the Academic Excellence Project 5-100, the Erasmus+ project, FIRST scholarships,
the Global Education Program and other grants and scholarships provided by
external organizations.

"I would like to point out stable interest on the part of our young generation in
learning and cognition of the world. We develop joint programs with the leading
foreign higher educational institutions, and the student exchange is becoming a
regular phenomenon", -emphasized the head of the International academic
mobility department N.A. STOLYAROVA.


http://english.spbstu.ru/media/news/international_activities/spbspu-presentation-exchange-programs/

More than 70 students studying in various educational programs participated in

the meeting. The presentation of exchange programs gave them an opportunity to

get the relevant information firsthand, to learn about application procedures and to

decide preliminary about the country to study in.

All information on exchange programs can be found in this presentation.
International Cooperation Office
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